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Post-Event Summary: TOKYO 

PANTEXTILES Exhibition | July 

14–15, 2025 By Universal Textile Marketing 

Thank You for Visiting Us at PANTEXTILES Tokyo | 

May 14–15, 2025 

We extend our sincere gratitude to all visitors who 

took the time from their busy schedules to attend 

the PANTEXTILES Exhibition in Shibuya, Tokyo, and 

to stop by the UNIVERSAL TEXTILE TAIWAN booth. 

We are deeply thankful for your interest, insightful 

feedback, and valuable suggestions during the 

event. It was a great pleasure to introduce our most 

inquired-about fabrics, including linen-like textures 

and advanced mechanical 4-way stretch materials 

(T400), alongside several textile developments 

tailored to the Japanese market. 

We were especially thrilled by the positive response 

to our debut ESG (SDGs) initiative and the special 

showcase of indigenous craftsmanship — featuring 

Atayal tribe heritage from Nan'ao Township in 

Taiwan, including traditional hunter’s bow weaving 

and ram horn hooks. 

Looking ahead, we are excited to announce our 

next participation in PANTEXTILES Kansai, Osaka 

OMM this November, where we will present our 

latest autumn/winter collections. We also plan to 

expand our ESG (SDGs) exhibition and highlight 

Atayal ceremonial textiles for women’s coming-of- 
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age rituals. 

To our guests who traveled from afar, we offer our 

heartfelt thanks. Your presence and engagement 

were a tremendous encouragement to our team. 

Should you have any further inquiries regarding 

formalwear, uniforms, or functional plain-weave 

fabrics, please feel free to reach out to our Japan 

marketing and sales team — we welcome direct 

communication in Japanese. 

We look forward to reconnecting with you in Osaka 

this fall and sincerely appreciate your continued 

support and guidance. 

Warmest regards, 

The UNIVERSAL TEXTILE TAIWAN Team 
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